
Cooke, Michelle 

3/16/2012 11:46:14 AM
From:
Sent:

RedactedTo:
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Update from Redacted

Sounds good.

Jim- Please let Richard know that the CPUC is happy to participate at its meetings or 
make a presentation if so desired, but want to respect their staffing constraints and 
interests.

I’ll send him a similar note.

Thanks.

Michelle

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 10:35 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Cc: | Redacted 
Subject: Update from Redacted

Michelle

Thank you for reaching out. I have attended all of the C/CAG meetings and given a report to 
the board during Public Comment. In addition, I have a standing monthly meeting with 
C/CAG Executive Director Richard Napier. My monthly meeting with Richard is next 
Monday, during which I plan to discuss doing a presentation at the May meeting on all of the 
transmission gas work that we have planned for this year. The April C/CAG meeting is a board 
retreat, where the board sets the agenda for the year and I hope to have Richard plug in 
additional PG&E presentations where appropriate.

Being the Congestion Management Agency for the County, C/CAG has a great deal of work 
for a relatively small staff. They have also committed a lot of resources to the Climate Action 
Plan Template that they are developing. I appreciate your offer to assist with getting on the 
C/CAG agenda. I don’t feel as though C/CAG has been putting us off as much as the staff has
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been respectful of the Board’s limited time and the majority of the Board is happy with my 
short monthly reports. In fact, at the Hillsborough Council meeting Monday night Mayor Tom 
Kasten reported to his council that I have been attending C/CAG meetings and that he 
appreciates the open-line of communication that has been established.

I would be happy to let you both know how my meeting with Rich Napier goes on Monday and 
again appreciate all of your assistance.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Government Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted

From: Cooke, Michelle fmailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 11:39 AM 
To: Doll, Laura
Subject: Communications with C/CAG

Laura- I’m blanking out on the Peninsula rep’s name for PG&E, the one who has been 
communicating with C/CAG and trying to get on an agenda. Can you send me his 
name/contact information?

Terry Nagel from Burlingame is continuing to say that there is insufficient outreach 
happening. My understanding was that PG&E had been trying to get on the agenda 
but has had no luck, so I’d like to take a shot.

Michelle Cooke, Interim Director

Consumer Protection and Safety Division

415 703 2349

mlc@cpuc.ca.gov
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